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St Aidan’s Student Weekly Notices 
Week (1) commencing 20 June 2022 

 
Assemblies 
Year 12 Virtual Assembly – Tuesday 21 June - MEG 
 
EEP 
The EEP Programme has finished. Therefore, all Year 12 students now have Private Study, Period 4, Wednesday. 
Students should remain on site to do independent work. 
 
Maths Drop-in Session 
There is a Maths drop-in session on Wednesday Period 4 in Ma10 with Mr Christy, for Year 12 students.  
 
Oxford Open Days 
There will be a meeting in the new Chapel at 12.40 on Tuesday 21 June. Details about the trip will be handed out, so 
it is important you attend. See Dr Murray if you have any questions. 
 
Politics London Trip 
There will be a meeting in the new Chapel at 12.40 on Wednesday 22 June. Details about the trip will be handed out 
and we need to organise rooming, food choices, etc, so it is important you attend. See Dr Murray if you have any 
questions. 
 
Amnesty International UK - It is better to light a candle than curse the darkness. 
Amnesty meets in DL1 every Wednesday at 12.30, all welcome. 
 
Debating Club 
There will be no club this week. 
 
Sixth Form Christian Union 
Until the pandemic intervened, St Aidan's had long enjoyed hosting extracurricular groups for young Christians in 
school. The Sixth Form Christian Union, traditionally shaped and run by students for students (with the support of 
the lay chaplain and local church youth teams) enabled Christian Sixth Formers and their friends to meet up regularly 
but informally for food, social events, talks and discussion. We are missing it! And perhaps you are too! If you'd be 
interested in helping to form a new group, to plan or offer ideas for activities or events to support young people of 
faith in school, we'd love to hear from you. Timings, venues, the programme itself, even the name are all up for 
discussion. Please speak to or drop an email to Mrs Shores - e.shores@staidans.co.uk - and we'll be in touch. 
 
Year 12 
Thank you for your amazing conduct and behaviour on Monday. We have had extremely positive feedback from 
employers who came into school. 
 
Thank you 
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